CPE Scholarship
Reverend Emeritus Professor John Paver Memorial Fund

Application Process

1. Upon notification of a successful placement in the upcoming CPE unit, contact
your CPE Centre Director requesting consideration of scholarship.

2. Your Centre Director will provide information and application form.

3. Submit your application to your CPE Centre Director within 2 weeks of being
offered a place in the CPE program.

NOTE: On completion of the unit, we ask that you submit a written report to the
ASACPEV Inc. Executive Committee President, president@asacpev.org.au . This
report will reflect upon your CPE experience and may be quoted in full or part on the
ASACPEV website.

About John Paver:

John Paver was passionate about Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) as a means of
personal and professional formation for ministry. Originally ordained as a Churches
of Christ minister in 1965, John was received by transfer to the Uniting Church in
1995. John founded both the Peter MacCallum Cancer Centre and Heidelberg
Repatriation Hospital CPE Centres. He was appointed Director of Pastoral Care and
CPE at Heidelberg Repatriation Hospital in 1990. At this time John was also the
Director of Ministry Studies at the Melbourne College of Divinity. In 1993 John was
appointed Professor of Ministry with the Uniting Church Theological Hall. He
pioneered the development of the Supervised Urban Ministry Program. He founded
the Victorian Association for Theological Field Education (for more details see the
Memorial Minute at www.asacpev.org.au - : go to ‘About’ in the dropdown menu then
to ‘History).
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